
Technical Staff: 

Walter B. Melvin Architects, LLC, an established mid-size firm in New York City specializing in the restoration 

of historic buildings, seeks applicants for a staff-level technical position.  Qualified candidates should have a 

background in architecture or historic preservation, be proficient in AutoCAD and hand sketching, 

comfortable doing field work, and looking to expand their technical knowledge.  Interest in architectural 

restoration, experience assessing historic buildings, and curiosity about building systems (past and present) a 

plus.  Previous experience with an architecture firm preferred but not required.  Friendly and educational 

office environment.  Pay commensurate with experience.  Applicants should email their resume to Martin 

Griggs, Principal, at mgriggs@wbmelvin.com.    

 


